
 

January 2024 

Activities  

This month we 
have been 
focusing on  
‘Your Voice 
Matters’ 

This 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camplehaye 

Residential Home 
Newsletter  

 

Happy New Year from all at Camplehaye.  We all had 
a lovely Christmas and the residents enjoyed a 
delicious turkey dinner.  We have also been baking 
and painting flowers. 

 

Mixing the batter for our blueberry muffins 

 

 

Ready to bake 
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Contact us

 
 

Camplehaye Residential 
Home, Lamerton, 
Tavistock,  

Devon, PL19 8QD 

 

Tel: 01822 612014 

Email: rebecca@ 

avenscarehomes.co.uk 

Website: 
www.avenscarehomes. 

co.uk  

 

Registered Manager: 

Rebecca Williams 

 

Deputy Manager:  

Luke Siolo-Millar 

 

Care Co-ordinator: 

Alison Hardy  

 

 
 

 
             

 
 

Our residents loved making potato grass heads 
 

 

 

 
We welcome David as a Care Assistant 
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Jennifer Griffin is our Employee of the Month  
for January 

 

 
 

Jennifer has gone the extra mile to bring fresh ideas 
and enthusiasm into the Home. 

Well done Jennifer – you will be receiving a £50 
Morrisons voucher 

 

 

Some of our residents enjoying painting flowers 
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Frog Update 
 

 

Frog is growing away and is definitely earning her 
keep by visiting the residents for cuddles and 

playtime  
 
 

 

Frog asleep after all her hard work visiting the 
residents in their rooms 
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We had a rather large flurry of snow in Lamerton 
and because we didn’t want to take the residents 

outside in the cold – Beata our Activities  
Co-ordinator bought the snow inside. 

 
 

 
 

We held our Resident’s Meeting which was well 
attended with some very good ideas discussed on 

how to improve the Home. 
 
 
 

We have also been busy sending out Satisfaction 
Surveys to our staff, relatives and professionals that 

we work with – feedback will be available in due 
course. 

 


